

## DELHI PUBLIC SCHOOL BHARUCH Circular

DPSB/CIR-NOT/2025-26/057

Date: 24th September, 2025

**Dear Parent, Greetings!!** 



"Let the colours of Navaratri fill your life with joy, peace, and prosperity."

The vibrant festival of **Navratri** is around the corner, and to help our little ones experience the joy of our rich culture and traditions, we are delighted to inform you that Delhi Public School, Bharuch **Pre-Primary Wing** will be celebrating Navaratri on 25<sup>th</sup> **September**, 2025 (**Thursday**). Through this celebration, we aim to familiarize children with our cultural heritage, and instil values of joy, togetherness, and respect for traditions.

## **Kindly Note:**

- ➤ To mark the occasion, students of Pre- Nursery, Nursery and Prep. must come to school in traditional attire. Girls can dress in Chaniya Choli and Boys can dress in Kurta Pyjamas.
- ➤ They can bring dandiya sticks or other suitable props to enhance the festive experience.
- > The celebration will be during regular school hours.

**PRINCIPAL**